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Postponed

February 4, 2020

Dear Parents,

SSC Parents Night Gathering “Christianity Education Sharing”

In regard to the recent situation of Coronavirus / pneumonia outbreak, the government
has announced suspension of classes till 2 March, 2020. In lieu of that, Parents prayer group
has to postpone the Christian Parents Night on 21 February, 2020.

For enquiries, please contact Ms Daisy Ng (parent) at 98606633 or Mr. Clinton
Chong (teacher) at 2813 0360.

May God be with you.

Yours faithfully,

St Stephen’s College Parent-Teacher Association
Christian Parents Group
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